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A Year Without the Grocery Store
For fans of the New York Times bestseller I Quit Sugar or Katie
Couric's controversial food industry documentary Fed Up, A Year
of No Sugar is a "delightfully readable account of how [one family]
survived a yearlong sugar-free diet and lived to tell the taleA funny,
intelligent, and informative memoir." —Kirkus It's dinnertime. Do
you know where your sugar is coming from? Most likely
everywhere. Sure, it's in ice cream and cookies, but what scared Eve
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O. Schaub was
the secret
world of sugar—hidden in bacon, crackers,
salad dressing, pasta sauce, chicken broth, and baby food. With her
eyes opened by the work of obesity expert Dr. Robert Lustig and
others, Eve challenged her husband and two school-age daughters to
join her on a quest to quit sugar for an entire year. Along the way,
Eve uncovered the real costs of our sugar-heavy American
diet—including diabetes, obesity, and increased incidences of health
problems such as heart disease and cancer. The stories, tips, and
recipes she shares throw fresh light on questionable nutritional
advice we've been following for years and show that it is possible to
eat at restaurants and go grocery shopping—with less and even no
added sugar. Year of No Sugar is what the conversation about
"kicking the sugar addiction" looks like for a real American
family—a roller coaster of unexpected discoveries and challenges.
"As an outspoken advocate for healthy eating, I found Schaub's
book to shine a much-needed spotlight on an aspect of American
culture that is making us sick, fat, and unhappy, and it does so with
wit and warmth."—Suvir Sara, author of Indian Home Cooking
"Delicious and compelling, her book is just about the best sugar
substitute I've ever encountered."—Pulitzer Prize-winning author
Ron Powers

Nothing to See Here
Relax and relish Nigella Lawson's delicious prose in her first,
revelatory cookery book, published as a reading edition in Vintage
Classics for the first time to celebrate twenty years of How to Eat.
WITH AN INTRODUCTION BY JEANETTE WINTERSON
‘How to eat, how to cook, how to write: I want two copies of this
book, one to reference in the kitchen and one to read in bed’ Yotam
Ottolenghi When Nigella Lawson’s first book, How to Eat, was
published in 1998, two things were immediately clear: that this
fresh and fiercely intelligent voice would revolutionise cookery
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to Eat was an instant classic of the genre.
Here was a versatile culinary bible, through which a generation
discovered how to feel at home in the kitchen and found the
confidence to experiment and adapt recipes to their own needs. This
was the book to reach for when hastily organising a last-minute
supper with friends, when planning a luxurious weekend lunch or
contemplating a store-cupboard meal for one, or when trying to
tempt a fussy toddler. This was a book about home cooking for
busy lives. The chief revelation was the writing. Rather than a set of
intimidating instructions, Nigella’s recipes provide inspiration. She
has a gift for finding the right word to spark the reader’s
imagination, evoking the taste of the ingredients, the simple, sensual
pleasures of the practical process, the deep reward of the finished
dish. Passionate, trenchant, convivial and wise, Nigella’s prose
demands to be savoured, and ensures that the joy and value of How
to Eat will endure for decades to come.

The Far Field
Do you hate to grocery shop? Do you detest incessant menu
planning, or do you spend more on your family's food needs than
you do on your mortgage? Feel as if you're running to the grocery
store before a storm or other potentially disruptive event because
you need to stock up? Food storage is the answer to each of those
problems. My name's Karen, and I care about making sure my
family's dietary needs are met, no matter what. One way I do this is
through our year's worth of personal food storage, and now I'm here
to show you how to easily store a year's worth of food as well. In A
Year Without the Grocery Store, I walk you through a step-by-step
plan which: -Incorporates the meals your family already loves.
-Takes into account your family's unique food allergies,
intolerances, and preferences. -Teaches you how to economically
store food, and shows you how, if necessary, you could feed each
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for around $160/year. -Provides you with
recipes that take your food storage from edible to delicious.
-Discusses alternate ways to cook your food storage in case you
encounter a power outage. -Discusses properly storing water.
-Points out pitfalls and holes in most people's food storage and
crafts a plan for how to avoid them. If you thought the idea of a
year's worth of food storage was a little crazy, take another look at
healthy meals, money savings, not having to run to the grocery store
before winter storms, and peace of mind that comes with knowing
that you've planned and prepared and that your family can now go a
year without the grocery store.

Such a Fun Age
Carol Denman divorced her husband over twenty years ago and has
never looked back. But on the day before their daughter’s thirtieth
birthday, John barges back into Carol’s life with a request that
threatens the fragile stability she has built. John Bowman is sick.
Very sick. While he still can, he has some amends to make and
some promises to fulfill. But to do that, he not only needs his exwife’s agreement…he needs her. With the past hovering between
them like a ghost, Carol and John embark on a decades-overdue
road trip. Together they plunge back into a life without water…but
which may ultimately set them free.

The 100-Mile Diet
Do you know what the first items to disappear from store shelves in
a disaster are? Shelf-stable foods are crucial to your survival, and
they're always the very first items to sell out the moment disaster
strikes. Many people are left frantically scrounging for whatever
they can find at the last minute or, worse, left empty-handed. But,
with a solid plan, you can avoid the frenzied rush and guarantee you
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to survive--even thrive--with this cutting-edge
guide. Join Damian Brindle, long-time survival blogger with
thousands of readers, as he breaks down the 57 most VITAL foods
to stockpile during any survival situation. Whether it's an
earthquake, tornado, wildfire, or hurricane, your chances of survival
drop dramatically if you don't have the proper fuel for your body.
Damian has spent decades ensuring he and his family will be safe
whatever life throws at them - now he's bringing his expert
knowledge to you. Inside this powerful survival guide, you'll
discover: What a Healthy Diet Should Include (Miss Any of These
and You're Asking For Trouble) The 27 BEST Everyday Grocery
Store Foods to Stockpile to Maximize Your Intake of Fiber, Protein,
Fat, Carbs, Calories, Vitamins and Minerals The 11 Fundamental
Bulk Foods You Should Focus on Above All Others, Including
Where to Get Them and How to Store Them so They Last Decades
Plus 19 Additional "Superfoods" to Boost Nutrition, Aid Digestion,
and Support Your Immune System When You Need it Most How
To Use All of These Foods to Their Maximum Potential and
Survive Whatever Disaster Strikes And So Much More! Don't risk
getting caught out in a disaster by having the wrong foods - or even
worse, nothing to eat. Now you too can ensure you and your family
are well-fed, healthy, and ready to face anything with this powerful
survival guide. Don't leave your survival up to chance! Fast to read
and easy to implement, buy now to discover how you can be
prepared for any disaster. * Buy the Paperback Version and get the
Kindle eBook for FREE *

Lost Without You
The Socs's idea of having a good time is beating up greasers like
Ponyboy. Ponyboy knows what to expect and knows he can count
on his brothers and friends - until the night someone takes things
too far. A ground-breaking, timeless story from a brilliant writer.
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In Grocery, bestselling author Michael Ruhlman offers incisive
commentary on America's relationship with its food and
investigates the overlooked source of so much of it--the grocery
store. In a culture obsessed with food--how it looks, what it tastes
like, where it comes from, what is good for us--there are often more
questions than answers. Ruhlman proposes that the best practices
for consuming wisely could be hiding in plain sight--in the aisles of
your local supermarket. Using the human story of the family-run
Midwestern chain Heinen's as an anchor to this journalistic
narrative, he dives into the mysterious world of supermarkets and
the ways in which we produce, consume, and distribute food.
Grocery examines how rapidly supermarkets--and our food and
culture--have changed since the days of your friendly neighborhood
grocer. But rather than waxing nostalgic for the age of mom-andpop shops, Ruhlman seeks to understand how our food needs have
shifted since the mid-twentieth century, and how these needs mirror
our cultural ones. A mix of reportage and rant, personal history and
social commentary, Grocery is a landmark book from one of our
most insightful food writers.

The Outsiders
A behind-the-scenes look at the firm behind WordPress.com and the
unique work culture that contributes to its phenomenal success 50
million websites, or twenty percent of the entire web, use
WordPress software. The force behind WordPress.com is a
convention-defying company called Automattic, Inc., whose 120
employees work from anywhere in the world they wish, barely use
email, and launch improvements to their products dozens of times a
day. With a fraction of the resources of Google, Amazon, or
Facebook, they have a similar impact on the future of the Internet.
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What's different about how they work, and
what can other companies learn from their methods? To find out,
former Microsoft veteran Scott Berkun worked as a manager at
WordPress.com, leading a team of young programmers developing
new ideas. The Year Without Pants shares the secrets of
WordPress.com's phenomenal success from the inside. Berkun's
story reveals insights on creativity, productivity, and leadership
from the kind of workplace that might be in everyone's future.
Offers a fast-paced and entertaining insider's account of how an
amazing, powerful organization achieves impressive results
Includes vital lessons about work culture and managing creativity
Written by author and popular blogger Scott Berkun
(scottberkun.com) The Year Without Pants shares what every
organization can learn from the world-changing ideas for the future
of work at the heart of Automattic's success.

Apocalypse Chow
The 20/20 Diet by Dr. Phil McGraw gives readers a perfect, 20/20
vision of what their lives and bodies will look like when they finally
lose weight and keep it off forever.

A Year Without the Grocery Store Companion
Workbook
'A new literary star' The Times The instant Sunday Times and New
York Times bestseller Longlisted for the 2020 Booker Prize A
Times, Guardian, Sunday Times, Telegraph, Mail on Sunday, Red,
Good Housekeeping and Cosmopolitan Book of the Year When
Emira is apprehended at a supermarket for 'kidnapping' the white
child she's actually babysitting, it sets off an explosive chain of
events. Her employer Alix, a feminist blogger with the best of
intentions, resolves to make things right. But Emira herself is
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aimless, broke
and wary
of Alix's desire to help. When a surprising
connection emerges between the two women, it sends them on a
crash course that will upend everything they think they know –
about themselves, each other, and the messy dynamics of privilege.
__________________________ 'Essential. This year's hit debut'
Guardian 'A biting tale of race and class' Sunday Times 'I couldn't
put this down' Jojo Moyes 'Bites into the zeitgeist then spits it out
with gusto. You really should read it, ASAP' Stylist 'About power
dynamics, race, social commentary, and also why and how we are
the woman we are' Pandora Sykes 'An extraordinarily deft debut,
written with wisdom, kindness and sharp humour' Daily Mail 'A
beautiful tale of how we live now' Elizabeth Day A Reese
Witherspoon and Zoella Book Club Pick

57 Scientifically-Proven Survival Foods to Stockpile
With a little planning and foresight, refrigeration is absolutely not
necessary. In this book, the author discusses how to store food and
make delicious meals without the use of a refrigerator. From milk
and cheese to eggs and meat, the book lays out ways any boater,
hiker, or camper can have home-cooked meals without artificially
freezing or cooling their food. Broken down into handy categories,
this reference guide gives techniques on how to properly wash,
store, treat, and cook your food for maximum flavor and usability.
Written by a dedicated sailor whose own skills were honed on
months-long journeys, the tips in this guide can be put to use by
anyone trying to avoid heavy, power-sucking refrigerators. Sailors,
campers, and hikers all could benefit, and the books serves equally
well for those in RVs, those with limited space, and those trying to
live off the grid.

Skipping Christmas
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don't need to be told to eat better. They already
understand the "why's" behind a whole foods diet, but where they
really struggle is figuring how to afford it all. In tough economic
times, and even on single-income budgets, is there a way to stick to
wholesome, nourishing foods in an affordable manner? Yes, there is
a way, and Real Food on a Real Budget will help you do just that. I
have felt the pinch on my own grocery budget but was unwilling to
throw up my arms and concede defeat. I have spent years learning
various methods to save money and get the best deals, without
compromising on the high-quality foods that I feed my family. The
result? I have learned the keys to keeping my budget 30% lower
than the average family, while still serving up foods that are
nourishing, traditional, organic, ecologically-grown in other words,
real, whole foods. Best of all, I want to show you how I do it and
how you can do the same.

The Assistant
A heartwarming and blisteringly funny tale of family, friendship
and fire, now available in a smaller and competitively priced
format.

Storing Food Without Refrigeration
Winner of the JCB Prize for Literature 2019. Shortlisted for the
DSC Prize for South Asian Literature 2019. Shortlisted for the Tata
Literature Live! First Book Award (Fiction) 2019. In the wake of
her mother's death, Shalini, a privileged, naive and restless young
woman from Bangalore, sets out for a remote village in Kashmir.
Certain that the loss of her mother is somehow connected to the
decade-old disappearance of Bashir Ahmed, a charming Kashmiri
salesman who frequented her childhood home, she is determined to
track him down. But as soon as Shalini arrives, she is confronted
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with the region's
politics,
as well as the tangled history of the local
family that takes her in. As life in the village turns volatile and old
hatreds threaten to erupt into violence, Shalini finds herself forced
to make a series of choices that could have dangerous repercussions
for the people she has come to love. With rare acumen and
evocative prose, in The Far Field Madhuri Vijay gives a potent
critique of Indian politics and class prejudice through the lens of a
guileless outsider, while also offering up a profound meditation on
grief, guilt and the limits of compassion.

Master Humphrey's Clock
East
A book that pays for itself! The creator of couponmom.com, with
1.6 million subscribers and counting, shares her strategic moneysaving techniques for saving big while living well Americans are
hungry for bargains these days, but one woman has developed the
ultimate strategy for enjoying a feast of savings. Taking the nation
by storm, with appearances ranging from The Oprah Winfrey Show
Stephanie Nelson has shown countless women and men how to save
thousands of dollars by becoming savvy coupon clippers-without
sacrificing nutrition or quality. Now, in The Coupon Mom's Guide
to Cutting Your Grocery Bills in Half, Nelson demonstrates all of
the tricks of the trade-beyond coupons and tailor-made for a variety
of shopper lifestyles. Whether you're a "busy" shopper and have
only a small amount of time each week to devote to finding the best
deal; a "rookie" shopper who is ready to put more effort into cutting
bills; or a seasoned "varsity" shopper who is looking for new ways
to get the deepest discounts possible, this book offers techniques
thatw ill make it easy to save money at any level and on any
timetable. Extending her Strategic Shopping protocols to mass
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merchandisers,
wholesale
clubs, natural-food stores, drugstores, and
other retailers, Nelson proves that value and variety can go hand in
hand. With meal- planning tips, recipes, and cost-comparison
guides, as well as inspiring real-life stories from the phenomenal
Coupon Mom movement, this is a priceless guide to turning the
checkout lane into a road of riches. Watch a Video

In Defense of Looting
"Food storage experts Crystal Godfrey and Debbie Kent will help
you quickly decipher what you should and should not be storing,
empowering you with the savvy tricks and insider information it
takes to store the correct food, get the best prices, and in the end,
how to make something your family would actually eat"--Page 4 of
cover.

A Life Without Water
Always Be Prepared What if your life was disrupted by a natural
disaster, food or water supply contamination, or any other type of
emergency? Do you have the essentials for you and your family?
Do you have a plan in the event that your power, telephone, water
and food supply are cut off for an extended amount of time? What if
there were no medical or pharmaceutical services available for days,
weeks, or months? How prepared are you? With this guide by your
side, you and your family will learn how to plan, purchase, and
store a three-month supply of all the necessities—food, water, fuel,
first-aid supplies, clothing, bedding, and more—simply and
economically. In other words, this book may be a lifesaver. Inside
you'll find 10 steps to an affordable food storage program plus how
to: •Prepare a home "grocery store" and "pharmacy" •Use what you
store and store what you use •Store water safely and provide for
sanitation needs •Create a first-aid kit, car kit, and 72-hour
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emergency kit
for the
whole family •And many more invaluable
hints and tips "This clear, concise, step-by-step program is not only
affordable and doable, it's essential in these uncertain times. Now,
everyone from apartment dwellers to basement owners can store a
three-month supply of the essentials, including peace of mind!" —
Joni Hilton, author of Once-a-Week Cooking Plan and Cooking
Secrets My Mother Never Taught Me

Significance, Prevention and Control of Food Related
Diseases
Food-borne diseases are major causes of morbidity and mortality in
the world. It is estimated that about 2.2 million people die yearly
due to food and water contamination. Food safety and consequently
food security are therefore of immense importance to public health,
international trade and world economy. This book, which has 10
chapters, provides information on the incidence, health implications
and effective prevention and control strategies of food-related
diseases. The book will be useful to undergraduate and postgraduate
students, educators and researchers in the fields of life sciences,
medicine, agriculture, food science and technology, trade and
economics. Policy makers and food regulatory officers will also
find it useful in the course of their duties.

Salt, Fat, Acid, Heat
From "an extraordinary new voice," a "passionate and clear-eyed
and unputdownable" meditation on queerness, family, and desire.
(Mary Karr) For as long as they can remember, Cyrus Grace
Dunham felt like a visitor in their own body. Their life was a series
of imitations--lovable little girl, daughter, sister, young gay
woman--until their profound sense of alienation became intolerable.
Moving between Grace and Cyrus, Dunham brings us inside the
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uncertain and exhilarating process that troubles our most basic
assumptions about who we are and how we are constituted. Written
with disarming emotional intensity in a voice uniquely theirs, A
Year Without a Name is a potent, thrillingly unresolved queer
coming of age story. Named one of Fall 2019's Most Anticipated
Books by: Time NYLON Vogue ELLE Buzzfeed Bustle O
Magazine Harper's Bazaar

How To Win Friends And Influence People
WIN THE FIGHT AGAINST FAT–THE SUGAR BUSTERS!®
WAY When SUGAR BUSTERS! hit the shelves almost five years
ago, it quickly became a diet and lifestyle phenomenon. The
millions of people across the country on the SUGAR BUSTERS!
plan discovered that by simply choosing the correct carbohydrates
and lowering their sugar intake, they could shed the pounds they
failed to lose with other diets. Now the weight-loss program that
swept the nation has been completely revised and
updated–incorporating all the newest nutritional findings, health
statistics, and scientific studies, and featuring all-new, easy-tofollow recipes and meal plans. Among the wealth of new material in
this edition, you’ll find amazing testimonials from men and women
who are losing weight and feeling fit the SUGAR BUSTERS! way;
frequently asked questions and helpful answers; the latest on
diabetes–and how SUGAR BUSTERS! can help prevent it;
essential facts on women, weight loss, and nutrition; and new tips,
updated charts, and practical exercise suggestions. So arm yourself
with the facts and get the figure you’ve always wanted. When it
comes to optimal wellness on the SUGAR BUSTERS! program,
it’s survival of the fittest–a way of life in which everybody wins!

Year of No Sugar
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A classic tale by Newbery Medalist Kate DiCamillo, America's
beloved storyteller. One summer’s day, ten-year-old India Opal
Buloni goes down to the local supermarket for some groceries – and
comes home with a dog. But Winn-Dixie is no ordinary dog. It’s
because of Winn-Dixie that Opal begins to make friends. And it’s
because of Winn-Dixie that she finally dares to ask her father about
her mother, who left when Opal was three. In fact, as Opal admits,
just about everything that happens that summer is because of WinnDixie. Featuring a new cover illustration by E. B. Lewis and an
excerpt of Kate DiCamillo's newest novel, Raymie Nightingale.

A Year Without a Name
Whether you've never picked up a knife or you're an accomplished
chef, there are only four basic factors that determine how good your
food will taste. Salt, Fat, Acid, and Heat are the four cardinal
directions of cooking, and they will guide you as you choose which
ingredients to use and how to cook them, and they will tell you why
last minute adjustments will ensure that food tastes exactly as it
should. This book will change the way you think about cooking and
eating, and help you find your bearings in any kitchen, with any
ingredients, while cooking any meal. --

Because of Winn-Dixie
How we produce and consume food has a bigger impact on
Americans' well-being than any other human activity. The food
industry is the largest sector of our economy; food touches
everything from our health to the environment, climate change,
economic inequality, and the federal budget. From the earliest
developments of agriculture, a major goal has been to attain
sufficient foods that provide the energy and the nutrients needed for
a healthy, active life. Over time, food production, processing,
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marketing, and
consumption
have evolved and become highly
complex. The challenges of improving the food system in the 21st
century will require systemic approaches that take full account of
social, economic, ecological, and evolutionary factors. Policy or
business interventions involving a segment of the food system often
have consequences beyond the original issue the intervention was
meant to address. A Framework for Assessing Effects of the Food
System develops an analytical framework for assessing effects
associated with the ways in which food is grown, processed,
distributed, marketed, retailed, and consumed in the United States.
The framework will allow users to recognize effects across the full
food system, consider all domains and dimensions of effects,
account for systems dynamics and complexities, and choose
appropriate methods for analysis. This report provides example
applications of the framework based on complex questions that are
currently under debate: consumption of a healthy and safe diet, food
security, animal welfare, and preserving the environment and its
resources. A Framework for Assessing Effects of the Food System
describes the U.S. food system and provides a brief history of its
evolution into the current system. This report identifies some of the
real and potential implications of the current system in terms of its
health, environmental, and socioeconomic effects along with a
sense for the complexities of the system, potential metrics, and
some of the data needs that are required to assess the effects. The
overview of the food system and the framework described in this
report will be an essential resource for decision makers, researchers,
and others to examine the possible impacts of alternative policies or
agricultural or food processing practices.

Store This, Not That!
The emergence of severe acute respiratory syndrome (SARS) in late
2002 and 2003 challenged the global public health community to
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confront a novel
epidemic
that spread rapidly from its origins in
southern China until it had reached more than 25 other countries
within a matter of months. In addition to the number of patients
infected with the SARS virus, the disease had profound economic
and political repercussions in many of the affected regions. Recent
reports of isolated new SARS cases and a fear that the disease could
reemerge and spread have put public health officials on high alert
for any indications of possible new outbreaks. This report examines
the response to SARS by public health systems in individual
countries, the biology of the SARS coronavirus and related
coronaviruses in animals, the economic and political fallout of the
SARS epidemic, quarantine law and other public health measures
that apply to combating infectious diseases, and the role of
international organizations and scientific cooperation in halting the
spread of SARS. The report provides an illuminating survey of
findings from the epidemic, along with an assessment of what might
be needed in order to contain any future outbreaks of SARS or other
emerging infections.

The Secret Life of Groceries
Personal finance journalist, Michelle McGagh, takes on a challenge
to not spend money for a whole year in an engaging narrative that
combines personal experience with accessible advice on money so
you can learn to spend less and live more. Michelle McGagh has
been writing about money for over a decade but she was spending
with abandon and ignoring bank statements. Just because she wasn't
in serious debt, apart from her massive London mortgage, she
thought she was in control. She wasn't. Michelle's took a radical
approach and set herself a challenge to not spend anything for an
entire year. She paid her bills and she has a minimal budget for her
weekly groceries but otherwise Michelle spent no money at all. She
found creative ways to live have a social life and to travel for free.
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She has saved
money
but more importantly she is happier. Her
relationship with money, with things, with time, with others has
changed for the better. The No Spend Year is Michelle's honestly
written and personal account of her challenge. But it is more than
that, it is also a tool for life. There are top tips for your own
finances including easy to understand advice on interest, mortgages,
savings , pensions and spending less to help you live a more
financially secure life.

The New Sugar Busters!
This edition has been adapted for the US market. It was originally
published in the UK. Modern, vibrant, fuss-free food made from
easy-to-find ingredients, East is a must-have whether you're vegan,
vegetarian, or simply want to eat more delicious meat-free food.
Meera Sodha's stunning new collection features brand-new recipes
from a wide range of Asian cuisines. This cookbook is a
collaboration between Sodha and the East Asian and South East
Asian home cooks and gourmet chefs who inspired her along the
way. There are noodles, curries, rice dishes, tofu, salads, sides, and
sweets, all easy to make and bursting with exciting flavors. Taking
you from India to Indonesia, Singapore, and Japan, by way of
China, Thailand, and Vietnam, East will show you how to whip up
a root vegetable laksa and a chard, potato, and coconut curry; how
to make kimchi pancakes, delicious dairy-free black dal and chili
tofu. There are sweet potato momos for snacks and unexpected
desserts like salted miso brownies and a no-churn Vietnamese
coffee ice cream.

The 20/20 Diet
A fresh argument for rioting and looting as our most powerful tools
for dismantling white supremacy. Looting -- a crowd of people
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publicly, openly,
and
directly seizing goods -- is one of the more
extreme actions that can take place in the midst of social unrest.
Even self-identified radicals distance themselves from looters,
fearing that violent tactics reflect badly on the broader movement.
But Vicky Osterweil argues that stealing goods and destroying
property are direct, pragmatic strategies of wealth redistribution and
improving life for the working class -- not to mention the brazen
messages these methods send to the police and the state. All our
beliefs about the innate righteousness of property and ownership,
Osterweil explains, are built on the history of anti-Black, antiIndigenous oppression. From slave revolts to labor strikes to the
modern-day movements for climate change, Black lives, and police
abolition, Osterweil makes a convincing case for rioting and looting
as weapons that bludgeon the status quo while uplifting the poor
and marginalized. In Defense of Looting is a history of violent
protest sparking social change, a compelling reframing of
revolutionary activism, and a practical vision for a dramatically
restructured society.

The Coupon Mom's Guide to Cutting Your Grocery
Bills in Half
Luther and Nora Krank decide to avoid the chaos and frenzy of
Christmas by taking a Caribbean cruise during the holidays, but
their plans have unexpected consequences.

Hungry Planet
An irreverent guide on how to eat with taste and style in spite of
home emergencies, severe weather, and power failures shares
simple and practical tips on how to obtain, store, and prepare such
meals as Last Resort Lasagna, Consolation Couscous, and Three's a
Crowd Bean Salad. Original. 20,000 first printing.
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Emergency Food Storage & Survival Handbook
In over 200 recipes, Jessica Fisher shows budget-conscious cooks
how they can eat remarkably well without breaking the bank.Good
Cheap Eats serves up 70 three-course dinners—main course, side,
and dessert—all for less than ten dollars for a family of four.
Chapters include "Something Meatier," on traditional meat-centered
dinners, "Stretching It," which shows how to flavor and accent meat
so that you are using less than usual but still getting lots of flavor,
and "Company Dinners," which proves that you can entertain well
on the cheap. The hard-won wisdom, creative problem-solving
techniques, and culinary imagination she brings to the task have
been chronicled lovingly in her widely read blog Good Cheap Eats.
Now, with the publication of the bookGood Cheap Eats, she shows
budget-challenged, or simply penny-pinching, home cooks how
they can save loads of money on food and still eat smashingly well.

The Year Without Pants
A Framework for Assessing Effects of the Food System
Provides an overview of what families around the world eat by
featuring portraits of thirty families from twenty-four countries with
a week's supply of food.

The Monster at the End of This Book
In this page-turning exposé, author Benjamin Lorr pulls back the
curtain on the highly secretive grocery industry. Combining deep
sourcing, immersive reporting, and sharp, often laugh-out-loud
prose, Lorr leads a wild investigation, asking what does it take to
run a supermarket? How does our food get on the shelves? And who
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suffers for our
increasing
demands for convenience and efficiency?
In this journey:

How to Eat
Introducing Story Vision - an innovative new format that brings
children's favourite books to life. The package includes the classic
title The Monster at the end of this book starring everyone's
favourite Sesame Street resident - Grover.As well as the original
book, there is a DVD in a special pop out tray. The read-along DVD
brings the pages of the book to life with special animation and voice
over.

The No Spend Year
You Can Save Thousands a Year on Your Grocery Bill Without
Cutting Coupons Imagine grocery shopping once-a-week or less,
eating healthier, and having more free time—all while saving money.
Sound too good to be true? For the Economides family, it’s a
reality, and it can be yours too. What could the average family do
with an extra $3,000 a year? America’s Cheapest Family® shows
you strategies, tips, tools, and tricks in Cut Your Grocery Bill in
Half, so you can achieve huge savings year after year. It’s a fact,
the Economides say, saving money on groceries is one of the
quickest ways to start making a positive difference in your family’s
financial future. And these tips and strategies can work whether
you’re shopping for seven or for one. Spend less time shopping and
cooking Get more bang for your grocery buck Plan meals for picky
eaters and busy schedules Discover kitchen tools that streamline
meal preparations Learn many ways to eat out or eat in and save big
Turn your freezer into a money-making machine Endorsements:
"Many people think that it's impossible to reduce your grocery bill
by 50%. But you can. Steve and Annette Economides provide stepPage 20/26
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by-step instructions
in "Cut Your Grocery Bill in Half." Tools that
are practical and easy to follow. No special shopping or cooking
skills required. Anyone can see a surprising reduction in their
grocery budget if they follow the Economides' methods. And, best
of all, the savings begin right away. You don't need to finish the
whole book to benefit. You'll find money-saving ideas that you can
put to use in the first chapter, and every chapter thereafter.
Normally I advise people to check books out of the library and save
the cost of the book. But this is one do-it-yourself guide to lower
grocery bills that you'll want to have on your bookshelf or kitchen
countertop." Gary Foreman, Publisher, The DollarStretcher.com “If
you are eager to save on groceries, but don't always have the time to
clip coupons, this book is for you! It’s perfect if you're interested in
more ways to cut costs, reduce waste, and get organized. This is an
awesome book for the novice or the skilled cook.” Tawra Kellam
and Jill Cooper—editors of LivingOnADime.com and authors of
“Dining On A Dime Cookbook” “I've known Steve and Annette for
several years and they definitely live what they believe. If you're
serious about spending less money at the grocery store, this book
offers some practical ways to achieve your goal. When it comes to
stretching your dollar, I know of no one with more experience than
Steve and Annette.” JJ Heller—Singer/Songwriter

Learning from SARS
The remarkable, amusing and inspiring adventures of a Canadian
couple who make a year-long attempt to eat foods grown and
produced within a 100-mile radius of their apartment. When Alisa
Smith and James MacKinnon learned that the average ingredient in
a North American meal travels 1,500 miles from farm to plate, they
decided to launch a simple experiment to reconnect with the people
and places that produced what they ate. For one year, they would
only consume food that came from within a 100-mile radius of their
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Vancouver apartment.
The 100-Mile Diet was born. The couple’s
discoveries sometimes shook their resolve. It would be a year
without sugar, Cheerios, olive oil, rice, Pizza Pops, beer, and much,
much more. Yet local eating has turned out to be a life lesson in
pleasures that are always close at hand. They met the revolutionary
farmers and modern-day hunter-gatherers who are changing the way
we think about food. They got personal with issues ranging from
global economics to biodiversity. They called on the wisdom of
grandmothers, and immersed themselves in the seasons. They
discovered a host of new flavours, from gooseberry wine to
sunchokes to turnip sandwiches, foods that they never would have
guessed were on their doorstep. The 100-Mile Diet struck a deeper
chord than anyone could have predicted, attracting media and
grassroots interest that spanned the globe. The 100-Mile Diet: A
Year of Local Eating tells the full story, from the insights to the
kitchen disasters, as the authors transform from megamart shoppers
to self-sufficient urban pioneers. The 100-Mile Diet is a pathway
home for anybody, anywhere. Call me naive, but I never knew that
flour would be struck from our 100-Mile Diet. Wheat products are
just so ubiquitous, “the staff of life,” that I had hazily imagined the
stuff must be grown everywhere. But of course: I had never seen a
field of wheat anywhere close to Vancouver, and my mental images
of late-afternoon light falling on golden fields of grain were all from
my childhood on the Canadian prairies. What I was able to find was
Anita’s Organic Grain & Flour Mill, about 60 miles up the Fraser
River valley. I called, and learned that Anita’s nearest grain
suppliers were at least 800 miles away by road. She sounded sorry
for me. Would it be a year until I tasted a pie? —From The 100-Mile
Diet From the Hardcover edition.

Cut Your Grocery Bill in Half with America's
Cheapest Family
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With an enduring
of human nature, Dale Carnegie’s How to
Win Friends and Influence People teaches his readers how to handle
people without letting them feel manipulated, how to make people
feel important without inspiring resentment, how win people over to
your point of view without causing offence, and how to make a
friend out of just about anyone. Published in 1937, Carnegie’s How
to Win Friends and Influence People, was originally written as a
companion book to his lectures on how to be a good salesperson.
However, what began as a basic sales primer, quickly exploded into
an overnight success, eventually selling more than 15 million copies
worldwide, and pioneering an entire genre of self-help and personal
success books. HarperTorch brings great works of non-fiction and
the dramatic arts to life in digital format, upholding the highest
standards in ebook production and celebrating reading in all its
forms. Look for more titles in the HarperTorch collection to build
your digital library.

Good Cheap Eats
Frank Alpine, a drifter fleeing from his past, runs straight into
struggling Brooklyn grocer Morris Bober. Seeing a chance to atone
for past sins, Frank becomes Bober's assistant and keeps shop when
the owner takes ill. But it is Bober's daughter, Helen, who gives
Frank a real reason to stay around, even as he begins to steal from
the store. Widely considered as one of the great American-Jewish
novels, The Assistant is a classic look at the social and racial
divides of a country still in its infancy, and a stunning evocation of
the immigrant experience - of cramped circumstances and great
expectations.

Real Food on a Real Budget
Preparedness is kind of like blogging. It's a long journey with a
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The whole purpose of this Companion
Workbook to A Year Without the Grocery Store is to help level out
that learning curve. This workbook? Walks you through setting up
your long-term food storage. ? Takes you step by step through how
to decide on your short-term food storage menu. ? Takes your menu
and helps you break down each meal's ingredients. ? Gives you
worksheets on which to collate the necessary foods for your short
term-food storage. ? Provides eight checklists to give you
suggestions for kits to help your family in crises large or small ?
Shows you how to determine your water needs and how to provide
for those needs for your family This workbook is, as far as I know,
the only product of its kind that walks you through each step of the
process of building your own stockpile of foods that your family
will eat and enjoy. The worksheets provide you with step-by-step
instructions and give you space to fill out your information, to tailor
this journey to meet your own particular needs. Have a gluten issue?
No problem! You will choose your own shelf-stable foods that your
family already eats. Really don't care for meat? No one's going to
suggest that you eat it. Want to provide most of your own fruits and
veggies from your own garden? Go right ahead. This workbook
allows you to build this journey for YOUR family from start to
finish. The checklists are meant as suggestions. Cross out the items
you don't think you need. Add items in the extra spaces provided.
Tailor this specifically for you.
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